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May 19, 2023 
 
Francis Lyn 
Associate Professor and Associate Director 
Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters 
Florida Atlantic University 
111 East Las Olas Blvd. 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
 
Sent via Email 
 
Dear Prof. Lyn: 
 
After reviewing the five-year Interim Progress Report (IPR) for the Bachelor of Architecture program submitted by 
Florida Atlantic University, the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has accepted the IPR as having 
demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing deficiencies identified in the most recent two-year Interim 
Progress Report.  
 
Your next accreditation visit is scheduled for spring 2026 and will be conducted under the Conditions and 
Procedures in effect at the time of the visit. The Architecture Program Report (APR) is due September 7, 2025.  
 
Please note that Program Annual Reports are still due annually on or before December 15.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact accreditation@naab.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
David L. Hoffman, FAIA, NCARB 
President 
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